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Regarding HB 2025, are you legislatures out of your minds?  Have you grown so 

politically deaf and blind that you are completely out of touch with Oregonians' 

struggles?  Currently, Oregonians pay some of the highest gas prices in the nation 

AND YOU WANT TO RADICALLY INCREASE THOSE COSTS.  Moreover, you want 

to increase the cost to buy a vehicle over 200%. 

MAKES ME THINK TOUR GREEN SCAM AGENDA HAS NO SHAME. 

And it's clear, the projects you have earmarked to receive funding from HB2025 are 

pathetic jokes that reinforces how the majority of the house is engaged in 

irresponsible group think at the expense of Oregon taxpayers. 

Sincerely, 

On a fixed income in Benton County 


